
 

Monday, 1st   C/S Valley HOA -  7 PM 
Monday, 8th   CCCA Board of Directors mtg. 7 PM 
Monday, 15th   C/S Villas HOA -  7 PM 
NO MEETING C/S Heights HOA  

 

 CLUB HOURS 
 Monday - Saturday 9:00AM to 9:00PM 

Sunday 10:00AM to 8:00PM 

Meetings are held in the Countryside recreation room 

Countryside Newsletter  
The newsletter is posted to the 
website for viewing.  Delivery of 
the newsletter will be by request 
only. Call 744-2403 or send us 
an email and we will put you on 
the mailing or email list. The 
newsletter will always be available in the front 
office and on the bulletin board.  
Note: The newsletter will be delivered to your 
door on months we have a Countryside annual 
event. 

Board Candidates ……...We Want You! 

You’re committed to bettering our community, so why not put that passion to work and run for a spot 
on the association board. 
The association will soon be holding elections for board members, and we’re looking for dedicated 
homeowners like you to help us shape and implement our governing rules, handle association finances, 
make important decisions that affect the entire community and much more. If you’re interested in     
running for the board, please speak with a board member to find out more information, including       
responsibilities of the open positions and how to get your name on the ballot. 
Working on the board can be an enriching experience and can help you make lasting, positive changes 
to the community. So start campaigning today for a chance to earn a seat on the association board. 
For more information or if you would like to speak to a Board member or the Nominating Committee 
please call the General Manager at 744-4614.  Names need to be submitted no later then Nov. 30th. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This demonstration takes place on the softball field from 9:00 AM ’til 
12:00 noon Monday, October 22nd and focuses on teaching children of 
the community valuable lessons regarding possible fire dangers. The     
second graders from DeGrazia will be there to observe and participate in 
creative games.  Members are welcome to observe as well.  No registration 
is required. We feel it is important to make efforts to prevent future injuries 
and accidents that can occur with children and fire. 

October 2012 

 
  



 

 
Hey seniors, it’s that time of 
year again where you can 
enjoy the cooler weather with 
good friends and a hearty meal.  
On October 12th at 11:30AM we will once 
again be celebrating Oktoberfest with a         
traditional German meal consisting of         
Bratwurst, sauerkraut, German potato salad and 
Apple Cake for dessert. 
This luncheon is free to members 55 or older. 
Your only requirement is to register  at least 
five days in advance by calling 744-2403.    
The following month will be our Thanksgiving 
turkey dinner and holiday gift exchange. 

The Red Hatters will be meeting 
at Pizza Hut, 7665 N. La Cholla 
Blvd. (Foothills Mall) on FRIDAY, 
October 7th at 11:30AM.  If you 
plan to attend or would like more 
information about the Red Hatters 
give Van a call at 579-7023. 

 

 
 

Tuesday 7:00PM and 
Thursday 6:00PM 

In the Countryside Recreation Room 
(yoga mat required) 

Members: $4 per class  * Non Members: $5 per class  
Pilates is a core exercise that lengthens, strengthens, 
stretches and tones.  All fitness levels are welcome. 
Instructor:   Dolores Becker    572-0615 

Yoga Class 
Tuesdays at 6:00PM 

Member: $2 per class 
Non Member: $4 per class 

There will be no class on Oct. 2nd 
 
In this class you will learn easy  techniques geared to 
your ability that will activate the energy systems of 
your body and also practice some stress reducing     
aspects of this ancient health system.  

Instructor:  Priya 720-299-1214 

Free Tennis Class every  
Thursday at 5:00PM 

Hey kids . . . . are you looking for 
something to do on Thursday     
evenings? Why not come over to Countryside 
Community Club and learn how to play tennis.  
You will meet new people and have a good 
time. Tennis equipment will be provided.  Call 
744-2403 today! 

 
 
This free program offered at the center provides a fun 
combination of learning, crafts, playtime and social  
interaction. Classes are held each Tuesday 9:30AM to 11:00AM. All 
Children 5 and under and their member parents/grandparents are invited 

to join us.  On October 30 we will have a Halloween Party for 
the children.  Be sure to have them come in costume.  

Classes are on going and you can join at anytime.        

   October 4th-The Letter H            October. 11th-The Letter I    
   October 18th-The Letter J           October 30th-Halloween Party 

 

 

Wednesday & Thursdays  
7:00PM - 8:00 PM &  

Saturdays  
9:00AM - 10:00 AM 

Member - $4.00 per class 
Non-member - $5.00 per class 
Instructor: Lupita Gonzalez    

928-580-7737 

Saying of the Month 
 

Great minds discuss ideas.  
Average minds  discuss 

events.  Small minds  
discuss people 

 

Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

Happy Halloween 



 
The key to fitness can be summed up in 
one word: convenience. The Countryside’s 

fitness room is a clean, comfortable, close-to-home gym with everything you need to get 
results; free weights, strength training equipment, treadmills, elliptical, recumbence bike.   

Start using the fitness room today! 
Those between the ages of 14 and 17 must have a physician’s       
approval form filled out. (Available online). A parent or guardian 
must be present for the orientation class (class fee is $20). Minors 
that have been certified can use the fitness room as long as they are 

with an adult over the age of 18 that are certified or have signed the release form. 
Note:  The fitness room is for members only, no guest allowed. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM on September 10th in the Countryside 
Recreation Room.  The board reviewed and approved the August minutes and the 
Treasurer’s Report. The new evaporative cooler was installed on the ladies locker 
room.  The order was canceled for the pool umbrellas.  The new pool rules went 
into effect.  There have been no instances of vandalism over the last two months.  
One hundred and forty six members attended the Labor Day picnic. The Board congratulated the program 
director, Kelsey Glavin, for doing a good job. Given the large member attendance at the Labor Day event, 
the Board decided to have the newsletter delivered on the months that 
have a large activity  scheduled.  A motion was approved to purchase a 
new computer for the member check-in desk for $711.03.  The date to 
work on the 2013 budget was set. 

The next regular Board of Directors meeting will be held  
on October 8, 2012 at 7:00PM 

In the Countryside Community Club Recreation Room  

There are books located in the Recreation Room to be  enjoyed by our members. You do 
not need to bring books in to be able to take any out.   
We currently have many paper back novels and could use more of a variety, such as,     
children books, educational, science, biographies, etc.  

Thanks members for making our book club a success! 

Recap of Board Meeting Minutes for  September 

 

 

2012 Board of Directors 
Paul Reed-President 

Dan Ligocki-Vice President 
John Glavin-Secretary  

Frank Cermak-Treasurer 
Michael Brandon-Liaison 

Board Meeting  
Dates  

 
October 8th 

November 12th 
December 10th 

 
If you are walking or riding through the neighborhood, it is 

immediately obvious which houses have that special touch. These houses cause pas-
serby's to do a double take. These houses have that special allure. More importantly, 
these are the houses that typically sell quickly.  However, if these homes are located on 
a street where neighboring houses have lost interest in maintaining their yards or a 
house is vacant due to foreclosure, it could have an adverse effect on their ability to sell. 
Today’s economy is tough. We work hard to provide for our family and by doing so, we sometimes forget 
that our lives have a way of affecting others.  Please help your neighbors by maintaining a good curb    
appeal.  By pulling weeds, sweeping debris and rocks from the gutter, cutting down dead or over grown 
shrubs could make a big difference to you and to your neighbor.  With the recent decline in home values, 
it may be time to consider options for preserving your home’s value, since we all know, the value of your 
home is directly tied to its condition. 

    Please Help  



 

Payment Information 
 
Your monthly payment of $40 is due on the first day of 
each month and becomes past due on the first day of the 
following month. When an account is past due $40.00 or 
more, a late fee of $15.00 per month will be added to the 
account.  

Mail monthly payments to: 

Countryside Community Club  
Association 

PO Box 63215 
Phoenix, AZ  85082 

*You should allow 7 days for delivery 

Note: Make sure your property address and name are on 
the check. Contact Belinda Taylor at 744-5321 for your 
account number or if you would like additional informa-
tion regarding payment options, such as recurring direct 
debit, on-line billpay, e-check or credit card. 

 

Palm Tree Trimming 
 & Skinning 

   Tree Removal  
   & Replacement 

          
Irrigation  

          Installation 
           and  

              Repair Work 

 
Countryside Residents 
Get our special discount 

JIM SEAY, Owner 
 520-250-1094 

Although ads appear in the publication, 
Countryside  Community Club neither   

researches, nor endorses, the goods  
and services being offered. 

Blanca ’ s HousekeepingBlanca ’ s HousekeepingBlanca ’ s HousekeepingBlanca ’ s Housekeeping    
Call for an Estimate 

Blanca Camacho 
 

(520) 392-3193 
 

bustamanteblanca73@yahoo.com 

 
 

 
Countryside Heights HOA  ADAM (624-1206) 

Countryside Villas HOA    
Taylor Enterprises (744-5321) 

Countryside Valley HOA 
www.countrysidevalleyhoa.com 

(292-5454) 
Countryside Terrace HOA  CCCA (744-4614) 

The CCCA Board of Director     
meetings are held the second Monday 
of each month and all members are 
welcome to attend. Members wishing 
to address the Board need to submit 

request in writing five days prior to the meeting. This 
way the board has ample time to put you on the agenda.   
 Meetings are held in the CCCA Recreation Room at 
7:00PM .     

WiFi at Countryside 
 
Countryside offers a wireless internet    
connection to its members.  Bring your 
WiFi equipped laptop to the Center and  
pull-up a chair in the recreation room or go 
out by the pool.  Enjoy the freedom and 
mobility of being wireless. 
Before getting started you will first need to 
ask management for the password to     
make the connection to the Internet.   

Remember, 
 the pool 
closes 15  
minutes 

 before the  
Center closes.  

Sports equipment is  
available in the front 
office for members 
to check-

out while using  
the club.  

 


